
Amy Watson - RE: Concept Plan for the former Allied Mills site, 2-32 Smith  
Street Summer Hill 

  

Hi Amy 
  

David asked me to review the PPR against our original submission. 

  
I raised with him that Councils original concerns relating to affordable housing, open space, land use and 

built form are still valid. 
  

Our team is of the opinion that these original concerns raised by Council's submission in August 2011 have 
yet to be suitably addressed and request that they be given consideration as part of the PPR assessment 

and determination.  

  
If you have any further questions please contact me at this email address or call me at 9367 9279.  
  

Regards 
Steve   

  
  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Amy Watson [mailto:Amy.Watson@planning.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 1 May 2012 10:06 AM 
To: Wilson, David; Roseland, Steve 

Subject: Fwd: Concept Plan for the former Allied Mills site, 2-32 Smith Street Summer Hill 
 

Hi Steve, David, 
  

I am just following up on whether Council will be making a submission on the above proposal. 

  
Could any submission please be forwarded to me as soon as possible? 

  
Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss. 

  
Kind Regards 

Amy 

  

Amy Watson 
Senior Planner, Metropolitan & Regional Projects South 
NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure | GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001  
T 02 9228 6379  E Amy.Watson@planning.nsw.gov.au 
  

 
  

Subscribe to the Department's e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews 

� Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

 
 

>>>  

From:    "Roseland, Steve" <stever@lmc.nsw.gov.au>

To:    'Amy Watson' <Amy.Watson@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date:    Tuesday, 1 May 2012 1:57 PM
Subject:   RE: Concept Plan for the former Allied Mills site, 2-32 Smith  Street Summer Hill

From: Amy Watson
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Dear Steve, David, 

  
This is an email to advise that a Preferred Project Report (PPR) has been submitted for the above 

Concept Plan proposal. 

  
A copy of the Department's letter seeking Council's comments is attached. This letter along with 

an electronic copy of the PPR is in today's mail. 
  

In the interim, the PPR is also available on the Department's website at the following link: 
  

http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=4210 
  

Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss. 

  
Kind Regards 

Amy 
  

  

Amy Watson 
Senior Planner, Metropolitan & Regional Projects South 
NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure | GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001  

T 02 9228 6379  E Amy.Watson@planning.nsw.gov.au 
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain 
confidential/privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please delete it and notify the sender.  
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not necessarily the views of the Department.  
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To: David Wilson;  leichhardt@lmc.nsw.gov.au;  Steve Roseland

Date: 30/03/2012 12:12 pm

Subject: Concept Plan for the former Allied Mills site, 2-32 Smith Street Summer Hill
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